Subject:  Driving Evening this Thursday
Date: 03 June 2018 16:56:24

Hello Everyone,

Instead of a meeting this week, from 6.00 p.m. on the 7th come along to the Peterborough
Milton Golf Club, pick up a route map and enjoy a drive on unfamiliar roads. Bring
someone to navigate or get together with another member, this is the moment to remember
one of the reason swhy we got into Advanced Driving - it's fun!

Please note the following:

N itv barri t Peterl h Milton Golf Clul

The Golf Club now has security barriers on the car parks. They will open automatically
when you approach slowly. Please note, you MUST give priority to cars exiting the car
park. The car parks are now monitored with cameras that record number plates and
you will need to input a PIN at the barrier to exit. This can be obtained from staff at the
bar or one of our group officials. The pin is changed monthly so will be different at each
meeting.

Regards,
Prue Lester
Peterborough & District Advanced Motorists
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